



351 Pleasant Lake Avenue, Harwich, MA 02645

P: (508) 432-4500 F: (508) 430-2438

William P Terranova Principal

Jonathan W Roberts
Assistant Principal

Annie L Dolan-Niles Technical Studies Director

September 2018

Dear Parents/Guardians of Freshmen and Transfer Students:

Welcome to Cape Cod Tech and to the 2018-2019 school year! Please find attached a Home Language Survey that must be filled out by new students at Cape Cod Tech. This form is used to determine the dominant language(s) spoken by your child so that we may provide meaningful instructional programs.

Please answer these questions and return the form to Kendra Sarabia, care of the Cape Cod Tech Guidance Office no later than Friday, September 14, 2018. You may send it in by mail, or your child can bring it to the Guidance Office directly. Thank you in advance for your prompt attention to this matter.

You have made a wonderful choice in Cape Cod Tech and I wish you and your child much success in the coming school year!

Please do not hesitate to contact me at 508-432-4500 extension 294 with any questions or concerns that you may have.

Thank you.

## Kendra Sarabia

Kendra Sarabia English Language Learner Teacher Cape Cod Regional Technical High School